
Tuesday, August 31, 2010 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
Students 
Wednesday evening during Back to School Night and Club Rush, SALAD BOWL is having a bake sale.    
Come get JD’s molasses crinkles and many more tasty treats! 
 
Senior Girls – if you are interested in participating in Powder Puff Football during Homecoming, please sign-up 
in Mrs. Dodd’s Rm. 257 during break. 
 
Senior Boys – if you are interested in participating in Male Cheerleading during Homecoming, please sign-up in 
Mrs. Dodd’s Rm. 257 during break. 
 
Seniors – busses for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain are filling up fast!  Reserve your spot NOW with a $30 
deposit.  Make a payment in the ASB office during break or lunch. 
 
Yearbook Senior ads are still available to be purchased, please see Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information.  
All pictures for Senior Ads are due December 10th. 
 
SALAD BOWL meeting today in Rm. 408 at lunch.  Bring your baked goods for the sale by Wednesday 
morning. 
 
Are you an artist?  Do you enjoy looking at art?  Would you just like to know more about art?  The Art Club is 
for you!  Come by Rm. 605 today at lunch to discuss future plans and activities.  Bring your lunch. 
 
ASL Club meeting Thursday, 9/2 at lunch in Rm. 802. 
 
Girls Soccer meeting Wednesday, 9/1 in Rm. 608 at lunch time.  Any interested and returning players should 
attend. 
 

Respect 
“Respect is love in plain clothes.” – Frankie Byrne 
 

Explain – Tell How 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bethany Reynolds 9/12 
Susan Soltani 9/16 
Ross Brock 9/17 

Allison Brum 9/20 
Ryan Champlin 9/22 
Bobbi McGrory 9/27 

 
If I do not have your birthday on file please email it to me so we can wish you a happy birthday 
during your special month.  Thank you - Carey 


